Ref: Secy/NSE/D144 22™ February 2022

Bandra-Kurla~xGomplex, Bandra (East)
Mumbai - 400 0

Dear Sir

Sub: Plant Shut Down — Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015

The Company’s Plants have been shut down from today to carry out activities to improve
performance efficiencies and for regular annual shut down maintenance activities.

We expect to resume the operations during 15t week of April 2022 and shall keep the
Stock Exchange informed no sooner the Plants are restarted.

Thanking You,

Yours faithfully

For Southern Petrochemical
Industries Corporation Ltd.

v

"~ M B Ganesh
Secretary

CC:

BSE limited

Floor 25, Phiroze JeeJeeBhoy Towers
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001
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